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Grand Knight Message 

 
I’m pretty sure that every Grand Knight is amazed (even one on his second go-around) at how quickly the 

Fraternal Year passes by the time May arrives.  It seems like just last month I was putting together a list of lofty 
goals for the Council to achieve during my tenure.  Now I’m looking at how to best turn over a quality program to the 
next Grand Knight.  At this point we have done a great deal, but there is still more to do.  May and June are critical 
months in our Fraternal Year as they set the direction for the Council by electing new officers in May and approving 
our budget in June.  These events can’t happen in a vacuum; Brother Knights on the Nominating Committee and 
Budget Committee are working now to make sure we are successful.  As Brother Knights and members of the 
Council, please get involved in these processes by attending our regular business meetings and voting on the 
measures that are forwarded.  Plato wrote, “The price good men pay for indifference to public affairs is to be ruled 
by evil men.”  Only by staying engaged can we ensure that the Council makes the best choices going forward. 

Vivat Jesu, John Edwards, Grand Knight 

Knight of the Month 

Brothers, in April we hosted a very nice Public Safety Dinner, Mother/Son-Father/Daughter Dance and a blood 
drive. Thanks to all who assisted at these events. The Budget committee for the 2018-2019 fraternal year has 

been meeting and will present the budget on the first meeting in May. The council will vote on the proposed budget 
during our second meeting in May. Putting the budget together is not an easy task; thank you to the members of the 
budget committee. Let’s not forget some very important people during May, Mothers and Wives, be sure to take care of 
these special women in our lives. Also, Memorial Day is at the end of May; remember the ultimate sacrifice many have 
made for us throughout the history of this great country. 

Vivat Jesu, David Kerstetter, Deputy Grand Knight  

Deputy Grand Knight 

 
Our May 2018 Knight of the Month is another “behind the scenes” member of our Council.  He has been a member 

of the Order for 29 years.  He is a member of Saint Jerome Catholic Church where he volunteers as a Collection Counter.  
He started helping with Bingo when his children attended OLMC School.  When we needed help, he started to stand in 
as an Assistant Bingo Manager on Thursday nights, and has since grown to be a regular Assistant on Monday nights.  
Please take an opportunity to say thank you and congratulations to our May Knight of the Month, George “Fred” Hake.   

Family of the Month 

 
The May 2018 Family of the Month is Brother Jason Weischedel and his wife Sarah.  They have two wonderful 

children: Aiden and Mary.  They attend Our Lady Queen of Peace at Langley AFB where Sarah is the President of their 
Catholic Women of the Chapel group (CWOC).  They both volunteer their time and talents at Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
School, most notably with the prayer gardens cropping up throughout the campus.  Additionally, they both participate 
in Cub Scouts at OLMC as adult leaders and committee members.  You will frequently find the whole family at the 
Council Home for various events.  I would like to extend my congratulations to Jason and his wife Sarah as our May 
Family of the Month.   



2 

 

Spiritual Director’s Corner 

From the Desk of SK Deacon Dan…. 
        The month of May is devoted to Our Blessed Mother. It is interesting that 
we remember her during the season of Easter. Mary was the portal through 
which the Word was made flesh to dwell among us, fully human and fully 
divine. The humanity of Jesus Christ proceeds from his birth from the Virgin 
Mary. This act completed the reality of God’s mission to bring salvation through 

Jesus’ birth, passion, death, and resurrection. Truly central to the plan of salvation was 
the heart and soul of a teenage girl who stripped away herself. Mary in essence grafted 
her heart to the creator of life and mercy. She is indeed the mother of God.  
 

 Various names are used to describe Mary's role as mother of Jesus. She is called 
"Mother of God" which translates the more accurately stated Greek term: "Theotokos" or 
"Birthgiver of God." The Council of Ephesus (431) attributed to Mary the title, Mother of 
God. This needs to be read against the Council's declaration that in Christ there are two 
natures, one divine and one human, but only one person. This decision was further explained by the Council of Chalcedon (451), 
which says with regard to Mary's divine motherhood: 
"...begotten from the Father before the ages as regards his godhead, and in the last days, the same, because of us and because 
of our salvation begotten from the Virgin Mary, the Theotokos, as regards his manhood; one and the same Christ, Son, Lord, 
only-begotten..." 
 

 The intrinsic message of the Mother of God lies in the depth of her soul. “Be it done unto me according to your will.” These 
words depict Mary’s servant hood and her intimate love for God. In the silence of her heart she experienced the unspoken voice 
of the origin of life and love. We are definitely challenged by the “yes” of this young woman’s faith. I am reading a book by 
Cardinal Sarah, “The Power of Silence,” which points to the importance of silence as part of our daily prayer. In a world 
wrought with extrinsic noise both visual and auditory, we are challenged to find a time and place to turn inward. Saint Therese of 
Calcutta spent three hours everyday kneeling in front of the Blessed Sacrament. Her hope was not to ask, but to offer herself and 
listen for the unspoken voice of God. 
 

 Mary is also the spiritual mother for each of us. Children often reflect the traits of their parents. The example has been set, 
and by the grace of the sacraments we place ourselves in the presence of God through Christ Our Lord and Savior. In these 
moments we can be resurrected to transcend the imperfections that stand between God and us. “Blessed are you among women 
and blessed is the fruit of your womb Jesus.” The Mother of Jesus stood by his side in the most painful times, and now stands 

with each of us. The Word made flesh that through Holy Communion dwells in our hearts and souls. 
Sir Knight Rev. Mr. Daniel Johnson, MAT 

Director of Pastoral Care, Our Lady of Mount Carmel & Peninsula Catholic High School 

Chancellor’s Corner 

Growing our Council 
For the month of May 2018 we have only a 1st Degree Admission ceremony at Council 511 as listed below. If you know 
of Catholic gentlemen interested in learning more about our Order or becoming a Knight please encourage them to 

take the first step and join our Brotherhood. In addition if you are or know of a current Brother ready to take their next de-
gree please feel free to contact me for assistance or more information . 
 

Upcoming Degree Ceremony: 
 1st Degree – Thursday, May 24, at 7:30PM @ Council 511. Degree participants are requested to arrive by 6:45PM. 

*** Degree participants are encouraged to wear a collared shirt and slacks. Sport coat optional for 1st & 2nd Degree events. 
 

If you would like to participate in one of the upcoming degree programs or just need more information, please contact me 
ASAP (AngeloCavone@verizon.net or 757-469-8303). 

Knights of Columbus – Our Principles: kofc.org/un/en/todays-knights/our-principles.html 
Check the Virginia K of C Calendar for additional Degree Events: vakofc.org/calendar 

Fraternally Yours, Angelo Cavone, Chancellor 

Council 5480’s Spiritual Director –  
SK Rev. Mr. Daniel Johnson 

mailto:AngeloCavone@verizon.net
http://kofc.org/un/en/todays-knights/our-principles.html
http://vakofc.org/calendar
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Fraternal Benefits Agent 

An Ethical Responsibility 
 This past March, the Knights of Columbus was named one of the World’s Most Ethical Companies by the Ethisphere 
Institute for the fifth year in a row.  This is a tremendous honor and achievement that all Knights should be proud of. You 
are part of a fraternal benefit society that puts integrity above everything.  But tremendous though it is, being one of the 
world’s most ethical companies is not just an achievement; it’s our legacy and our responsibility.  We won’t settle for less.  
We owe it to our founder, to our Church, and to our members.  
 As a business, the Knights of Columbus holds a unique place in the world.  For starters, we were founded by a 
Venerable Servant of God, who, we pray, is on the path to Sainthood. How many companies can say that?  It is our 
responsibility to continue the business in a way that Father McGivney intended. He founded this organization so that a 
caring community of Catholic families could come together and protect widows and orphans from financial devastation 
upon the death of the bread winner. Our mission remains the same 133 years later. 
 From our founding to the present day, we are and have been an unapologetically Catholic company.  For us, this 
means that we must conduct our business in accordance with Catholic principles. We have established a strict screening 
process for our investments, and we refuse to invest in companies that deal in abortions, contraception, human cloning, 
embryonic stem cell research, for-profit health care that pays for any of the aforementioned, and pornography.  
 We are an organization by brother Knights, for brother Knights.  We don’t worry about stock price, shareholders, or corporate 
takeovers. We worry about doing what’s right for our members and their families. After all, we’re brother Knights too. 
 As agents, we are rigorously trained to adhere to the highest ethical standards.  Each of us must sign a Code of Ethics, 
which is modeled after the Ten Commandments. Among its commandments is “Thou shall present, honestly and 
accurately, all the facts necessary to enable a member to make an informed decision.”  “Our fraternal ties to our 
members,” it goes on to say, “make it more incumbent on us, in our dealings with them, to assure that their interests are 
uppermost in our minds as we provide solutions to their financial needs. It all boils down simply to the golden rule – Do 
unto others as you would have them do unto you.” After all, we are our brother’s keeper.  That’s our commitment to you. 
And that’s our commitment to conducting our business in line with Church teaching, and in line with the vision of our 
holy founder.  We are honored that the Ethisphere Institute has acknowledged that commitment.  
Discover the benefits of doing business with one of the World’s most ethical companies. Contact me today . 

Todd Curtis, FIC 
(757) 847-9981 

todd.curtis@kofc.org 

Roaring Knights April 
2018 Bartender Schedule 

Knights Den 
Lounge Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If a Knight is interested in tending bar  
or cannot make his scheduled evening,  
please contact Alberto Rios at 814-5393 

or riostoto@aol.com 

APR Day Description Bartenders 

1 Tuesday Assembly Meeting Howard 

4 Friday Open Night Schirm 

8 Tuesday Council Meeting 
Kelley 

Humphrey 

11 Friday Birthday Night DeBartolo 

18 Friday Lounge Dinner 
Koch 

Kerstetter 

22 Tuesday Council Meeting 
Silva 

Schirm 

25 Friday Game Night Rios 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For all Lounge Rentals, please contact 
Lewis Stokes (PGK) - Lounge Manager 

872-7840 or lssyms@verizon.net 

mailto:todd.curtis@kofc.org
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MAY 2018 

Mark your calendars for Upcoming Events 

June 2018 
 1 JUNE:  Nocturnal Adoration (at OLMC) / Lounge Open Knight 
 3 JUNE:  Corpus Christi Processions at OLMC & St. Jerome 
 5 JUNE:  Assembly 2430 Meeting 
 8 JUNE:  Lounge Birthday Knight 
 9 JUNE:  Council Appreciation Dinner 
 12 JUNE:  Council 5480 Meeting 
 15 JUNE:  Lounge Dinner 
 16 JUNE:  Adopt-a-Spot 
 17 JUNE:  Father’s Day Picnic 
 19 JUNE:  5480 Club Board Meeting 
 22 JUNE:  Movie Night 
 26 JUNE:  Council 5480 Meeting  
 30 JUNE:  Last Day of Fraternal Year  

July 2018 
 3 JULY:  Assembly 2430 Meeting 
 4 JULY:  Independence Day 
 6 JULY:  Nocturnal Adoration (at OLMC) / Lounge Open Knight 
 10 JULY:  Council 5480 Meeting (Officer Installation) 
 13 JULY:  Lounge Birthday Knight 
 14 JULY:  Adopt-a-Spot 
 17 JULY:  5480 Club Meeting 
 20 JULY:  Lounge Dinner 
 24 JULY:  Council 5480 Meeting / 5480  Club Quarterly Meeting 
 27 JULY:  Movie Night 

 

SICK, RECOVERING & DECEASED: Brothers, we ask for your prayers and support for Brothers in need of healing. We also ask for 
prayers for the deceased. If you are aware of a Brother Knight or his family member in need of our prayers, contact Clement Danish 
(877-2751) or the Grand Knight. 

 SICK & RECOVERY: SK Ted Langevin, Mary Litzinger, SK Dean Jernigan 
 DECEASED MEMBERS, RELATIVES AND FRIENDS: SK Thomas Edmund McGrath, PKG  

 

NAMES WILL REMAIN ON LIST FOR ONE MONTH. PLEASE RENEW YOUR PRAYER REQUEST IF CONTINUED PRAYERS ARE DESIRED.  
CALL CLEMENT DANISH (877-2751) OR THE GRAND KNIGHT WITH REQUESTS OR QUESTIONS.   

Almighty and everlasting God, the eternal salvation of those who believe in You, 
hear us on behalf of Your servants who are sick, for whom we humbly beg the help of your mercy, 

so that, being restored to health, they may render thanks to you in Your Church, 
through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 
7:30pm 

Assembly 2430 
Meeting 

2 
 

3 
7pm - Bingo 

4   
6:30pm - Lounge 

Open Knight 
10pm-6am 

Nocturnal Adoration 
 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
7pm - Bingo 

8 
7:30pm - Council 

5480 Meeting 

9 
 

10 
7pm - Bingo 

 

11 
9am - Golf 

Tournament 
NAS Oceana 

6:30pm - Lounge 
Birthday Night 

 

12 
8am - Adopt-a-Spot 

 

13 
8am - Mother’s Day 

Breakfast 

14 
7pm - Bingo 

15 
7pm 

5480 Club Board 
Meeting 

16 
 

17 
7pm - Bingo 

18 
9:15am - OLMC  

Quarterly. Meeting 
6:30pm - Lounge 

BBQ  Dinner 
 

19 
 

20 
1pm - Altar Server 

Appreciation 

21 
7pm - Bingo 

22 
7:30pm - Council 

5480 Meeting 
Election of Officers 

23 
6:30pm -  SPRED 

Mass at OLMC 
7:30pm - 1st Degree 

at Council 511 

24 
7pm - Bingo 

 

25 
6:30pm - Children’s 

Movie Night 

26 
 

27 
10am - USS  

Scorpion Ceremony 

28  Memorial Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7pm - Bingo 
 

29 
7pm 

New Officers 
Meeting 

 
 
 

30 31 
7pm - Bingo 
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From the Faithful Navigator 

FR. MICHAEL J. BADER – ASSEMBLY 2430  

ASSEMBLY DIRECTORY 
 

Faithful Navigator 
SK Stephen Raschke  509-0177 
 

Faithful Friar 
VACANT 
 

Faithful Captain 
SK Rick Schirm   310-3242 
 

Faithful Pilot 
SK Tyrone Fuller 
 

Faithful Comptroller 
SK Harold Hairston  877-1566 
 

Faithful Purser 
SK Wilfred Wotke  877-3316 
 

Faithful Scribe 
SK Alberto Rios   814-5393 
 

Faithful Admiral 
SK Carroll Kelley   877-4865 

 
 

Faithful Inner Sentinel 
SK Reco Cotton   508-1398 
SK James Kazmer 
 

Faithful Outer Sentinel 
SK Bernie Gerlach  877-0126 
SK Jerome Vorwald 
 

Color Corps Commander 
SK Carroll Kelley   877-4865 
 

Sick and Distress 
SK Tony Merendino  872-7113 
 

Trustees 
1 Yr - SK Louis Federico  870-0573 
2 Yr - SK Thai Nguyen  232-0889 
3 Yr - SK Kiet Nguyen 

Sir Knights, 
 

On 1 May is the next Assembly meeting with a dining-in starting at 6:30 at the 
Columbian Center. Rosary and our meeting will follow the meal. 
At the May’s meeting Assembly members will be voting for Assembly Officers for 
the next fraternal year.   

The Slate of Officers for the Assembly for the 2018-2019 year are: 
Faithful Navigator: SK Rick Schirm 
Faithful Captain: SK Tyrone Fuller 
Faithful Pilot: SK Wilfred Wotke 
Faithful Comptroller: SK Harold Hairston 
Faithful Purser: SK Bernard Gerlach 
Faithful Scribe: Jay Madigan 
Faithful Admiral: Carroll Kelley 
Faithful Inner Sentinel: SK James Kazmer, SK Jose Velez 
Faithful Outer Sentinel: SK Stan Zduniak, SK Juan Rodriguez 
Trustee: 3 Year – SK Stephen Raschke Sr. 

 

If you are interested in being an officer, you can still be nominated from the floor at the May’s meeting. Please come to the 
May’s Assembly meeting to vote for this slate or from a floor nomination. 
 

On Saturday 26 May the Navy will be holding the USS Scorpion ceremony in Norfolk.  This is the 50-year memorial of the 
incident.  The Navy has planned the ceremony and due to the limited number of seats available this is a ticketed event.  
Only folks with tickets will be allowed into the ceremony.  The Assembly only received a limited number of tickets.  The 
Navy is planning on showing the ceremony thru a close circuit TV which we would be able to show on our TV’s in the 
lounge in the Columbian Center.  The Ceremony will be from 10:00 to 11:00 on Saturday 26 May.  If you are interested in 
watching the ceremony at the Columbian Center Captain Rick Schirm has a sign-up list that we can see how many folks 
are interested in watching at the Center.  If there is enough interest the Club will open up the lounge that morning and 
will have coffee and some Danish.  Rick will need folks to sign up at the lounge or call him at 310-3242.   
 

Remember to keep July 4th Flag raising ceremony on your calendar at the Columbian Center. 
 

If you are interested in being part of the Color Corps, please contact Admiral Carroll Kelly. 
 

I would like to thank all Sir Knights for your dedication and service to the Order. 
 

Steve 
Sir Knight Stephen Paul Raschke Sr., PSD, Faithful Navigator, Father Bader Assembly 2430 
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NEWS, EVENTS, & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Council OfficerCouncil Officer  
Nomination Nomination 

ListList  

 
The Slate of Officers for Council 5480 for the 2018-2019 year are: 
  

ColumbianColumbian  
Center RentalsCenter Rentals  

Joe Carpenito Hall (100-350 people, 100’ X 80”) $1800.00 for 7 hours 
Downer Hall (Max. 70 people) $900.00 for 7 hours 
Extra hours for either hall is $65.00 per hour. 
Deposit of $400 required when contract is signed. 
Both rooms have kitchens, restrooms, A/C units, stoves, refrigeration.  
Larger hall also has warming unit and stage. 
Bar area may be set up in both halls with your own beverages. Renters must obtain ABC license. 
We supply and set up tables, chairs, ice, and clean up after event.. 
We are a non-smoking facility. 
Rental Agent: Bernie Gerlach, H-877-0126, C-880-2396 

BingoBingo  
CallersCallers  
NeededNeeded  

We need more Brother Knights who can call Bingo games on Monday and Thursday evenings.     
Ideally each Brother Knight would call Bingo once per month.  On the job training is available!  
This is rewarding position that directly impacts the success of our fundraising.    Bingo calling 
counts as volunteer hours at OLMC and PCHS.  If interested, please contact the Bingo Chairman, 
Jim Hooker. 

Bingo FloorBingo Floor  
WorkersWorkers  
NeededNeeded  

We are again in need of volunteers to work Bingo on Mondays and Thursdays from 7 PM to 
10:30 PM.  If you can spare even a couple hours, please come to the Hall to help out on the floor.  
Bingo is a main source of vital funds to support council charitable activities and giving, and 
we can’t do it without volunteers and dedicated supporters!  We look forward to seeing you 
there!  To sign up, please use the weblink: signupgenius.com/go/8050e4fa5ab22a20-olmc.  

Grand Knight 
Deputy Grand Knight 
Chancellor 
Warden 
Recorder 
Treasurer 
Advocate 
Guards: 
 Inside 
 Inside 
 Outside 
 Outside 
Trustees: 
 One Year 
 Two Year 
 Three Year 
GN Delegate 
Past GN Delegate 
GN Alternate 
Past GN Alternate 

David Kerstetter 
Rick Schirm 
Louis Federico 
Wilfred Wotke 
Jason Weischedel 
James Kazmer 
Carrol Kelley 
 
Angelo Cavone 
Reco Cotton 
Joe O’ Brien 
Bill Johnson 
 
Dan Richard 
Jonathan Sargent 
John Edwards 
David Kerstetter 
John Edwards 
David Litzinger 
Thai Nguyen 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050e4fa5ab22a20-olmc
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NocturnalNocturnal  
AdorationAdoration  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel hosts Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on the first Friday-
Saturday of each month.  The next Nocturnal Adoration opportunity is 4/5 May.  For nearly 30 
years, our council has sponsored this event through our church program.  Brothers and their fami-
lies are invited to pray for one hour in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel. Nocturnal Adoration hours 
are 3:00 p.m. on Friday until 6:00 a.m. on Saturday.  Many thanks to all the Knights as well as their 
spouses and children who have been dedicated to praying each month for our church members, 
government, workers, and religious communities.  We need more volunteers to continue.  We vol-
unteer on hourly shifts from 10pm to 6am. Every hourly shift could use at least 2 more volunteers.  
Can you sacrifice one hour? Please contact the Nocturnal Adoration Coordinator, David Mazary, 
davemazsr@gmail.com or 813-5272 to sign up.  

AdoptAdopt--aa--SpotSpot  
Council 5480 will hold its monthly Adopt-a-Spot event on Saturday, May 12, beginning at 8 AM. We 
will meet at our Council Home in the Columbian Center. Doughnuts and coffee will be available. 
Please consider joining our long tradition of helping to clean Warwick Blvd! 

Help Wanted:Help Wanted:  
11stst  DegreeDegree  

CaptainCaptain  

We are in need of a Degree Team Captain to replace our current Captain who is stepping down.  
Duties include scheduling rehearsals and practices for the First Degree Exemplification, coordinat-
ing with the District Deputy to certify the Degree Team, and leading the Degree Team in the con-
duct of the First Degree Exemplification.  If you are interested in participating, please contact the 
Grand Knight, John Edwards. 

Building theBuilding the  
DomesticDomestic  

ChurchChurch  

The modern family recently has been a topic of particular focus for the Church, with the two-year 
synod on the family and the post-synodal exhortation by Pope Francis, Amoris Laetitia (The Joy of 
Love). During this time, the Knights of Columbus has been involved in supporting families in their 
Christian vocation through our new Building the Domestic Church While Strengthening our Par-
ish initiative. This initiative, which includes The Family Fully Alive program, is designed to help 
families become more centered on their task of serving God, neighbor and parish.  
Learn more about The Family Fully Alive and find tools to help nurture your domestic church. 

Everyday Everyday   
HeroesHeroes  

Every day there are men in your local community and parish who are making a difference and in 
some way helping to make things better. 
KofC Supreme wants to hear about these Everyday Heroes, Knights who make a difference, whose 
charitable works have an impact on the community, whose leadership inspires others and who 
help those around them grow in their faith. Tell them about a Knight who participates in an inspir-
ing charitable program (through the council or on his own), who is a model of being a Catholic gen-
tleman, who leads others in deepening their faith, or who does something else that makes him a 
hero to you. 
They will review this information and follow up on those stories that would be of interest and an 
inspiration to other Knights, their families and people around the world. Those selected may be 
published through our print and online publications, and in other ways. For some examples of 
Knights we’ve included in the Everyday Heroes video series, please visit kofceverydayheroes.org. 
Please use this form to let them know about your local Everyday Heroes.  

NEWS, EVENTS, & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:davemazsr@gmail.com
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/domestic-church/parish-programs/family-fully-alive.html
https://kofceverydayheroes.org/
https://kofcsupreme.forms-db.com/view.php?id=18340
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The USO keeps our military men and women connected to family, home, and country throughout their time in 
service – no matter where, how long, or under what conditions they serve.  
  

DID YOU KNOW -  that the USO of Hampton Roads and Central Virginia as a private 501(c)(3) organiza-
tion, receives NO financial support from the national USO Inc., and no government funding of any 
kind, from any level of government, local, state, or federal.  
USO-HRCV relies primarily upon the generosity of LOCALS - individuals, organizations, businesses, and cor-
porations to fund its many LOCAL PROGRAMS.  
  

Father Nicholas Habets Assembly 1505 of the Knights of Columbus is hosting the 2018 USO Warrior Classic to 
support the USO-HRCV’s many LOCAL programs. Please visit the tournament web site 
at www.birdeasepro.com/2018usowarriorclassic for tournament information regarding sponsorships and to 
register to participate.  Or contact Ted Quinter for information at ted.quinter@gmail.com or 757-390-6719 

NEWS, EVENTS, & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Room at the Table for One More 
This May, during National Foster Care Awareness Month, we challenge you to think about becoming a foster 
parent and providing a place at your table to a child who needs security, stability, and love. To read our FAQs 
and learn more about fostering, visit www.cccofva.org/foster-care.  
 

Don’t Get Rid of It; Donate It! 
When you and your vehicle have come to the end of your journey together, don’t get rid of it, donate it! We 
accept cars, boats, RVs and many other vehicles—we can even tow them away for you. Donating is easy and 
your gift is tax deductible. Call 804.285.5900 or visit www.cccofva.org/donate to learn more.  

https://birdeasepro.com/2018usowarriorclassic
mailto:ted.quinter@gmail.com
https://www.cccofva.org/foster-care
https://www.cccofva.org/donate
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ADOPT A SPOT 
May 12 

 

Come over and help Alberto clean Warwick Blvd. 
from Oyster Point to the Farmers Insurance building. 

 
Coffee and donuts will be served. 

 

Saturday, May 12, 8am to 10 am 

HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY! 
JOIN US ON 

FRIDAY, May 11  

FOR A CELEBRATION OF 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

CAKE WILL BE SERVED 

 

CASH BAR 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 13 
beginning at 8:00 a.m. 

in the Columbian Center 
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SPRED Partners of Virginia, Inc.  
and the SPRED faith communities  

at Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish 
invite you to celebrate with us 

at the  
 

SPRED Mass 

 
on Wednesday, May 23 at 6:30 P.M. 

in Saint Michael Hall 
at 144 Harpersville Road, Newport News, VA 23601 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information contact us at spredpartnersva.org. 
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Friday, May 25 
 

Doors open at 6:00PM and 
the movie starts at 6:30PM. 

 

at the Columbian Center 

 
 

Enjoy Domino’s pizza, juice, and 
Jumanji, Welcome to the Jungle 

starring The Rock for free!   
 

Gluten-free pizza will be available. 
Contact Jason Southworth  

at 740-876-1154 or  
JSSouthworth@hotmail.com. 

HonoringHonoring  
MaryMary  

in Mayin May  

mailto:jssouthworth@hotmail.com
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Council 5480 and Assembly 2430 

APPRECIATION DINNER 

 

Saturday, June 9, 2018 

 

“Honor those who lead by example” 

 

Doors Open at 6:30 p.m. 

Dinner Begins at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Cost: $10.00 

RSVP by May 30 , 2018 

James P. Healy (jhealy6@cox.net), Event Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jhealy6@cox.net?subject=Appreciation%20Dinner
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BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

May 2018 Birthdays 
Rev Vicente Henry M Diesta 05-01 
David A Litzinger 05-01 
Joseph E McNulty 05-02 
Frank A Diodato 05-04 
John D Millan 05-04 
Nicholas Baker Jr 05-05 
Richard Davis 05-05 
Richard C Matlock 05-05 
Thai Q Nguyen 05-05 
Peter G Varanavage 05-05 
Andrew R Churray 05-06 
Louis A Fraticelli 05-06 
Daniel A Mc Cusker 05-07 
Edward J Beshures 05-08 
James J Hartman 05-08 
Glenn D Kopp 05-08 
Denis A Howorth 05-09 
Richard F Kazmer 05-09 
George F Hake 05-10 
William B Nicoud 05-10 
Edward A Rock 05-10 
Steven S Sprinkle 05-11 
Daniel R Weimer 05-11 
Brian S Machamer 05-12 
Walter D Troyan 05-12 
William G O’Donnell 05-13 
Timothy M Reilly 05-13 
Thomas A Wunder 05-13 
Mark J Adams 05-15 
Joshua S Eanes 05-15 
Kevin L Harrington 05-16 

Michael K Smith 05-16 
George C Hill Jr 05-17 
Dr Michael J Link 05-19 
John P Young 05-19 
Joseph A FacendaIii 05-20 
Glenn O Ferrer 05-20 
Phillip B Hamilton 05-20 
Michael E Lefever 05-20 
Paul G Schmitt 05-20 
William J Doak 05-21 
Marc A Fortunato 05-22 
James P Mc Hugh 05-24 
Kevin J Mc Laughlin 05-24 
Peter M Gil 05-25  
John Rouse 05-25 
John E Valimont 05-25  
David L Kerstetter 05-26 
Tuy Q Nguyen 05-26 
Rico R Rovira 05-26 
Gregory F Di Giorgio 05-27 
John J Cioffi 05- 
Thomas M Lovell 05-28 
C Andrew Momper Ii 05-28 
Eugene A Thies 05-29 
Michael T Lewis 05-30 
Kevin M Griggs 05-31 
Brian R Kerins 05-31 
Errol Lewis 05-31 
Timmy F Martin 05-31 
 Paul Puglia 05-31 
 Keith J Stokes 05-31  
 

May 2018 Anniversaries 
Sterling & Helene Brightman 6 
Patrick & Peggy Fox 6 
Simon & Kathleen Baughman 7 
Stephan & Anne Marie Curran 7 
John & Mary Nelson 8 
Kevin & Julie Rudy 8 
David & Lorraine Taylor 8 
Armand & Cindy Betz 10 
Douglas & Mary Hager 10 
John & Eleanor Silva 10 
Robert & Loretta Obradovic 11 
Matthew & Julie Ward 13 
Daniel & Catherine Driscoll 14 
James & Pat Dynes 14 
James & Amy Laing 17 
Patrick & Grayce Baker 18 
John & Delaine Botelho 18 
Thomas & Ann Carol Wedding 19 
Richard & Cindy Muhich 20 
Jose & India Obafial, Jr. 20 
Richard & Debra Serge 20 
John & Joann Arendas 21 
Dennis & Frances Jarabak 21 
William & Kathleen Renner, Sr. 21 
Sean & Pamela Deller 22 
Donald & Pearl Murren 28 
William & Marry Fannin 29 
Vitor & Thelma Marques 29 
Daniel & Saralynn Goergen 30 
Steve & Donna Raschke, Sr. 30 
Michael & Debbie Chittenden 31 
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COUNCIL 5480 WALTER POLLARD DIRECTORY 

COUNCIL OFFICERS:     

Grand Knight John Edwards 876-8386 

Deputy Grand Knight David Kerstetter 817-2473 

Spiritual Director Deacon Dan Johnson 
595-0385 

x124 

Financial Secretary Jessie Powell 595-9305 

Chancellor Angelo Cavone 469-8303 

Warden Reco Cotton 508-1398 

Recorder  Wilfred Wotke 877-3316 

Treasurer  Ron Gorman 930-0311 

Advocate  Carroll Kelley 877-4865 

  
Guards: 

    

 Inside Jason Weischedel 910-381-5643 

 Inside Walter Troyan 724-919-3596 

 Outside Steve Chipman 707-303-5852 

 Outside Jason Southworth 740-876-1154 

  
Trustees: 

    

 One Year Gabriel Franco 877-4423 

 Two Year Dan Richard 594-9241 

 Three Year Jonathan Sargent 525-0077 

      
Lecturer Thai Nguyen 232-0889 

Programs Director David Kerstetter 817-2473 

Membership Director Angelo Cavone 469-8303 

Council Director  Angelo Cavone 469-8303 

      
DIRECTORS/CHAIRS: 
Church Directors: 

    

 OLMC Dave Litzinger 719-4028 

 St. Jerome Gabriel Franco 877-4423 

 Queen of Peace Mike Lennartz 234-0886 

 St. Vincent VACANT 930-0818 

      
Family Director Neil Rosenbaum 535-9279 

CNU/CCM Liaison Karl Hedlund 504-4270 

Youth Director Jason Weischedel 910-381-5643 

Youth Outreach David Kerstetter 872-0624 

Youth Outreach Dean Jernigan 596-4034 

Squires VACANT   
Athletics VACANT   
Community Director Lewis Stokes 872-7840 

Culture of Life Chair Harold K. Hairston 877-1566 

Pro-Life Chairman VACANT   
Health Services Leonard Carota 877-6993 

Vocations Chairman Louis Federico 833-3536 

Public Relations Jonathan Sargent 525-0077 

Knightly News Editor Eileen Mazary 
595-0385, 

x116 

Recruitment Chair Angelo Cavone 469-8303 

Retentions Chairman Ron Gorman 930-0311 

Insurance Promotion Todd Curtis 847-9981 

KOVAR Co-Chairmen: 

 Fort Eustis Vacant   

 OLMC Jessie Powell 595-9305 

 St. Jerome Carroll Kelley 877-4865 

      

KCIC Chairman Jim Healy 867-5145 

Charities Jim Hooker 596-4765 

Adopt-A-Spot VACANT   

Boy Scout Liaison Jonathan Sargent 525-0077 

Nocturnal Adoration Dave Mazary 881-9332 

Widows & Orphans Tony Merendino 872-7113 

Sick & Distress Clement Danish 877-2751 

Scheduling Bernie Gerlach 877-0126 

District Deputy Harold K. Hairston 877-1566 

District Warden Mike Henry 851-1755 

Food Service Jessie Powell 593-9305 

  
Church Bulletins: 

    

 OLMC Eileen Mazary 595-0385, x116 

 St. Jerome Gemma Kerstetter 877-5021 

 St. Vincent de Paul Jeannie Klump 245-4234 

 Queen of Peace Mike Lennartz 234-0886  

VA STATE COUNCIL OFFICIALS FROM 5480: 

New Council Dev Chair  Thai Nguyen (PGK) 232-0889 

5480 CLUB, INC: 

President John Edwards 876-8386 

Vice President Alberto Rios 814-5393 

Secretary Ron Gorman 930-0311 

Treasurer Joseph Drozdowski 930-3559 

Grand Knight John Edwards 876-8386 

Faithful Navigator Steve Raschke 509-0177 

Past President Jonathan Sargent 525-0077 

  
Directors: 

    

3 Yrs. Jeff James 254-5588 

3 Yrs. Kevin Konouck   

2 Yrs. Robert DeBartolo 286-4243 

2 Yrs. Umit Davulco  

1 Yrs. Joseph O’Brien 874-7965 

1 Yrs. David Litzinger 719-4028 

Chairmen:     

Building & Grounds John Edwards 876-8386 

Lounge Manager Lewis Stokes (PGK) 872-7840 

Rental Agent Bernie Gerlach (FDD) 877-0126 

Kitchen Manager Lewis Stokes (PGK) 872-7840 

 
This publication is for the information of Walter Pollard Council 5480 members  

and does not necessarily reflect the views of Supreme Council, Knights of Columbus, or Council, jurisdiction officers. 
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